Class 4 Weekly News
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This week, Class 4 have worked hard in English, drafting and editing their information texts on
wolves. In Maths, Y5 and 6 have continued to dewvelop their knowledge and understanding of
to share in our nemvsletter this week some work that Class 4 have worked on surrounding
‘friendships’. We discussed strategies for making and maintaining friendships and looked at the
Childline guidance on this, before designing our own Friendship Bookmarks. We also looked at
make, and the advice that we would give to our friends if they were in a similar situation to this.




